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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Please read the following information carefully as there is a lot of information to share 

with you this week. 
 

Classes in September 

Below is where your child will be moving to in September. They will spend some time 

in their new class next week. More information on that below: 
 

Year 2 Maple → Year 3 Crooklets with Mrs Stickney & Miss Putnam. Supported by Mrs 

Wickett, Miss Cox and Mrs Stollery. 

Year 2 Sycamore → Year 3 Millook with Mrs Miles & Miss Putnam (Millook class is a new 

classroom based in the Elliot hut opposite Crooklets class). Supported by Mrs Stephens, 

Mrs Knopp and Mrs Pollard. 
 

Year 3 Crooklets → Year 4 Duckpool with Mr McGee & Mrs Kington (currently on 

maternity leave). Supported by Miss Naylor and Mrs Pollard. 

Year 3 Duckpool → Year 4 Summerleaze with Mrs Gibson. Supported by Mr Healey 

and Mrs Stollery. 

Year 3 Blackrock → Year 4 Sandymouth with Mr Whelan. Supported by Mrs Dowling. 
 

Year 4 Summerleaze → Year 5 Crackington with Mr Osborne. Supported by Mrs 

Worden and Mrs Butcher. 

Year 4 Sandymouth → Year 5 Northcott with Mrs Askham. Supported by Mrs Munks. 
 

Year 5 Northcott → Year 6 Wanson with Mr Bevan. Supported by Mrs English. 

Year 5 Crackington → Year 6 Widemouth with Mr Clarke. Supported by Mrs Yeo and 

Mrs Payne. 
 

Transition morning – Wednesday 7th July. 

We are co-ordinating our transition morning with both Bude Infant school and 

Budehaven. All the classes from EYFS to Year 6 are all effectively ‘moving up’ for the 

morning to spend time with their new teachers and TA’s. 
 

To provide staff to accompany Year 6’s walking back from Budehaven, we will finish 

our transition at 11am so that we have staff to meet the Year 6’s at 11:30 when 

Budehaven finish their transition. 
 

Your child will go straight to their new classroom on Wednesday morning, but they will 

come in at their usual time and usual entrance. They will return to their current class 

before lunch and therefore will be in the current class at the end of the day for usual 

pick-up arrangements. 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
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This is subject to change depending on staffing due to Covid measures. 
 

Mrs Askham 

We are delighted to have Mrs Askham visiting on Tuesday and Wednesday. She is very 

excited about her move to Bude Juniors and meeting her new class. They have seen 

her virtually already! 
 

Miss Pool & Mrs Whelan 

At the end of term, we will be wishing Miss Pool all the very best as she will be leaving 

Bude Primary Academy – Juniors, to have a baby. We would like to thank Miss Pool 

for all her hard work and dedication to Northcott class this term. 
 

Mrs Whelan has also supported Northcott class this year for which we are very grateful. 

We hope that she will continue supporting the school, in a supply teacher capacity, 

and therefore will still be a regular visitor. 
 

Year 3 Falconry Experience 

Year 3 enjoyed a Falconry workshop yesterday with was excellent. The children were 

superbly behaved, fully engaged and we are very proud of them. 
 

End of year reports 

The class teachers and Mrs Robinson are busy writing each child’s report, and you will 

receive them shortly. We will ensure you receive them in time for parents to discuss 

them with class teachers should you wish to do so. Please can you let Nikki in the office 

know if your child requires an additional copy. 
 

Year 6 Hoodies 

Our current Year 5 pupils will be offered the opportunity to purchase Year 6 hoodies 

that they can then wear for the whole of the next academic year. We are currently 

liaising with myschoolhoodie, and a link will be sent out to Year 5 parents shortly in 

order for you to purchase a hoodie should you wish too; they are not compulsory.  
 

The hoodies will have all the pupils’ names on the back, and you will have the option 

to customise your child’s hoodie by adding their initials on the front and their name 

on the back. You will be able to place your order up until mid-August (exact date to 

be confirmed) and then all the hoodies will be delivered to school ready for the first 

day of term. 

 

 

New websites for Bude Infants and Bude Juniors 

Each school now has their own dedicated website.  

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
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www.budeinfants.org.uk 

www.budejuniors.org.uk 
 

Please note that parents may need to clear their cache/browser history to avoid their 

computer/phone directing them to the old URL www.budeprimary.org (now 

disabled). 
 

Covid-19 

Cases of Covid across Cornwall rising. If your child, you, or any member of the 

household, develop symptoms of covid-19 over the weekend you must book a PCR 

test (not LFT test). You can do this via website link below and there is a testing site in 

Bude. You will need to self-isolate until your test results come back and confirms that 

you are negative. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-

coronavirus/ 
 

Menu 

Next week is WEEK 1. 
 

Office Hours 

The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm. If you phone outside of these hours – please 

leave a message and a member of staff will respond the next working day.  
 

Attendance 

Attendance is compulsory. Please contact the school by telephone from 8:30am on 

01288 352731 if your child is ill and therefore will not be attending on that day. You will 

need to inform us each day that your child will be absent.  
 

When leaving an answerphone message to report a child's absence please can we 

reiterate the need to leave a reason and not just feeling unwell or not in today. This 

helps us with reporting. 
 

We also need to know a reason and if parents are taking their child out of school and 

must complete and an absence request form prior to the absence. Forms are 

available from school office and/or the school website. 
 

 

 

 

 

INSET DAYS 2021/2022:  

Monday 6th September & Tuesday 7th September 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.budeinfants.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSteph.Smeeth%40budeprimary.org%7C615a67998dbd4a6a1a8b08d93c8f0e36%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637607407401640064%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=pSrgQr8kwB8MWp3RxgQRmfRl0RtJMhskPyY2ZOc2qFo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.budejuniors.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSteph.Smeeth%40budeprimary.org%7C615a67998dbd4a6a1a8b08d93c8f0e36%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637607407401650019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=7P2vxKS7a%2FWtNxgOCuiXT27Bpi%2BcyiLwyKQbiEe9y5M%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.budeprimary.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSteph.Smeeth%40budeprimary.org%7C615a67998dbd4a6a1a8b08d93c8f0e36%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637607407401650019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fbw95SwxbtIBohncArjVkHdJFyL%2BSGUMI3VlofG32bY%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-coronavirus/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-coronavirus/
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Friday 22nd October 

Friday 18th February 

Monday 25th July & Tuesday 26th July. 

 

Reminders for parents 

• Fidget toys are not permitted from home and if pupils need concentration aids, 

we will provide them in school.  This will be agreed with the SENCO and class 

teacher.  

• Jewellery, other than stud earrings, is not permitted in school.  This is for safety 

and to prevent items being lost or damaged.  

• Parent Pay – please settle your account each week. This prevents a build up of 

debt and removes the need to chase families each week. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

 

 

Sarah Robinson 

Head of School 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org

